Harriet Holmgren

I think all permits should be provisional given Cook's history of not ensuring that the fish cannot
escape. Even though these fish are native they are not the same as the wild fish (DNA may be the
same but the environment/life experience is not - epigenetics has effects). Cook's should have to
prove they can follow through with what they say they are doing for the next 5 years.



